
June 18, 2024

Food Service Building Report

The summer food service program began June 10th. The summer program will feed breakfast and lunch 
Monday-Thursday. The new OPI Summer Program Specialist did rescind her approval for the supper 
program because they stated that we cannot receive (3) reimbursements in a day. We will stay within 
the guidelines and serve only breakfast and lunch. On Fridays, there will be no meals. 

The summer food service program will be serving breakfast and lunch from the Middle School and 
Browning Elementary kitchens. We will also have a site at the skate park that will serve lunch only. And, 
we will also have the mobile bus that will serve lunch only to low rent, old low rent, and Starr School 
site. 

The Ware house has been working very hard daily to carry out their daily operations including the 
assistance they provide for the school kitchens, food deliveries, and mail. 

At this time, copy center has finished the end of the school year orders and will be called to work on a 
“as needed bases,” throughout the summer season.  

There is a need for some maintenance work and equipment for the Napi kitchen. The Napi kitchen is in 
vital need of a steam table/warmer and a salad bar server which pictures were previously provided. A 
packet was given at the foodservice/maintenance board meeting with details on the equipment. At this 
time, I am waiting on a quote from the equipment company. We have received the quote from the 
manufacturer. 

Attached are the reimbursements for the food service program for the month of May. And, the summer 
food program schedule. 

We are always happy to be a service for our students at Browning Public Schools. 

Dalaina Grant
Child Nutrition/Food Service Director


